
Saskatoon Youth Soccer Inc., Saskatoon Adult Soccer Inc. and Saskatoon Soccer Centre Inc. are committed to providing a safe, clean and fun
place to play! We continue to closely monitor the ever-evolving COVID-19 situation, and are seeking opportunities to provide programming
while mitigating the risks of the virus to our players and families. 

We are excited to welcome our members, community, and guests back to the SSCI facilities for the 2021-22 season! The health and safety of
all is our main focus. All SYSI and SASI members and other users of SSCI facilities must review these policies and procedures, distribute to all
affected participants and ensure they understand and will adhere to these policies and procedures. If your group requires assistance, please
contact your respective League Operator or Saskatoon Soccer Centre Inc. to discuss how we can help!

COVID‐19 PROCEDURE OVERVIEW

DRESSING ROOMS: Designated dressing rooms and showers are available no more than 30 minutes before game time. Absolutely no changing
on the fields or in public areas. Please vacate dressing rooms post game within 20 minutes, or at the request of the SSCI Service Team.

HAND SANITIZER: Sanitizer stations are available throughout the facilities. Everyone is encouraged to also bring their own for personal use.

DISINFECTING PROCEDURES: Additional cleaning will occur in public and high traffic areas, washrooms and mezzanine areas. 

PHYSICAL DISTANCING: Physical distancing is encouraged in all areas of the facilities at all times, including, but not limited to, seating areas,
main foyer and mezzanine levels.

GUIDELINES: All policies and procedures set forth by the Province of Saskatchewan, Saskatchewan Soccer Association, and your associate
league must be followed at all times. Failure to do so may result in your removal from the facility - and we all just want to play!

Saskatoon Soccer Centre Inc. is committed to providing a healthy sports environment. Our indoor facilities are equipped with mechanical
ventilation systems designed to provide fresh air throughout the buildings.

Adjustments may be made to these procedures. Please follow the guidance of the SSCI staff and adhere to the signs posted at the facilities.

 

INDOOR COVID‐19 POLICIES & PROCEDURES
Saskatoon Sports Centre & Saskatoon Kinsmen/Henk Ruys Soccer Centre

EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 27TH, 2021: MASKS ARE MANDATORY AT BOTH FACILITIES. ALL PATRONS ARE RESPONSIBLE TO SUPPLY THEIR OWN MASKS.
·  Masks must be worn by players, team officials and referees before & after games/on-field activities. It is optional to wear masks during play.

·  All spectators must wear masks for the full duration of time they are inside the facilities, with the
exception of inside the Restaurant and Lounge areas.

· Stay home and isolate if you're feeling sick or exhibiting symptoms.
· Practice good hand hygiene with regular hand washing and using hand sanitizer.

·  Masks are available to purchase for $1 at the Member & Guest Services desk at either facility.

306.975.3400
info@saskatoonsoccer.com

Updated September 7, 2021

Thank you for your cooperation!

Built BY soccer, FOR soccer

*Please note that our joint administrative offices located at 150 Nelson Road remain closed to the public.
Please contact us directly with any inquiries.

306.975.3413
info@saskatoonyouthsoccer.ca

306.975.3427
info@saskatoonadultsoccer.com


